
May 29, 2013

Lauri Dannemiller, Manager
Denver Parks and Recreation
City and County of Denver 

RE:  Parks Designation Response

Dear Manager Dannemiller,

Thank you Ms. Dannemiller for your letter of May 17, 2013.  We are copacetic with your proposal to 
take part in a steering committee providing oversight to park designation by ordinance process and 
issues.  In order to provide you with a list of names for the committee it would be helpful to know how 
often and for how long a period of time per meeting you envision the group meeting.  It is my intention 
to get back to you before the end of June with a list of the names and contact information for 
individuals who will serve on this steering committee.
 
We are, of course, always open to having you attend the monthly INC PARC meetings for purposes of 
discussing parks designation and the myriad of other issues which occupy the attention of our 
membership and your department.  

Most sincerely yours,

Larry Ambrose
President, INC

Cc:  Janice Sinden, Chief of Staff
Keith Pryor, DPRAB President, and DPRAB members
Scott Gilmore, Deputy Manager of Parks
Greg Neitzke, Parks Planning
Denver City Council President Mary Beth Susman and Denver City Council
Jeff Steinberg, Director of Real Estate
Katie Fisher and Maggie Price, Co-chairs, INC PARC 
INC Executive Committee
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